
Information for Students seeking the Certificate in Family Life 
Education 

Substitute Course for HDF 437 – Families and the Law in the U.S​. 

 

ChFD 446, Families and Social Action, from American Public University​.  

URI will accept this course for transfer credit for HDF 437. NCFR, the professional 
association that administers the CFLE, will accept this course in fulfillment of their 
Family Law and Public Policy requirement. 

This eight-week course is offered online. For more information on American Public 
University’s admission process, please go to: 
http://www.apu.apus.edu/admissions/general-information/transfer-students/index.htm 
and indicate that your program plan is non-degree, seeking course for transfer credit. 
The Admissions phone number is: 877-777-9081​. 

After you complete the course, send Dean Cynthia Cruger (URI 55 Lower College Rd, 
Kingston, RI 02881 or ​ccruger@uri.edu​ ) an official transcript from American Public 
University. This course will automatically substitute HDF 437 on your transcript. When 
you apply for the provisional CFLE certification, the National Council on Family 
Relations (NCFR) will also need an official transcript from American Public University. 

If you have additional questions, please contact your academic advisor or Department 
Chair, Dr. Sue Adams (​suekadams@uri.edu​)  
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